
Dalziel High School Parents Teacher Association 

                                                 Minutes of meeting at D.H.S Monday 10th march 
                                                                               At 7.30pm. !
Present: Jacqui Agnew, Lesley Shearer, Diane Mclaughlan, Karen Lannigan, Fiona Roche, 
Marie Speirs, Robert Knox, Anthony Paterson, Caroline Wilson, Elaine Gregor, Cheryl Percy, 
Elaine Hamilton, Jacqui Friel,  Sara Almad, Jaclyn Lennon, Pamela Crombie, Naima Aziz, 
Wendy Hall, Julie Mcleod, Robert Birch. 

Apologies: Jannette Watson ,Laureen Vaughan, Lesley Wales, Patti Owens, Lesley 
Hamilton, Alison Kerr. 

Minutes were proposed by J,Friel and seconded by C. Percy. 
Evelyn opened the meeting at 7.30pm. !
Choral Shield—Proposals were made to give £600 to the Choral Shield. That now leaves us 
with £1800 in the bank. !
School Report—Dalziel High School has received an excellent Customer Service Report with 
5 compliance pluses. !
S2 Careers Day—AMEC (Aberdeen) proved a real asset at careers day when they sent 
employees down to help with the event. They are hoping to recruit 3 S6 pupils for a 
summer placement. They would be involved with engineering, design and manufacturing 
and admin. !
Placing Requests—Written applications for placing request have now replaced the panels 
and the deadline for applications is the 15th of March. !
Health Fayre—Everyone enjoyed the weeks activities and was very well attended. !
Spring Concert—Tuesday the 1st of April is the Spring Concert and we are looking for 
volunteers for tea, coffee and the raffles .Also that week on the 2nd is the Easter Egg show 
at the Civic in Motherwell .So come along and support “Songs of the Musicals”. !
Quiz Night—This years event is on the 6th of June hopefully at the Davy Cooper Suite.  !
S1 Intake Night—The PTA have looked at the info that is sent to the new S1”s and their 
parents. We would like to give them more info on what we do and make it more friendly 
and informative, sort of a welcome to the parents from the parents. !
Finance—So far £1200 has been donated for benches and the mini bus, and we are hoping 
to donate sports kits to the school. !
SPTC—The yearly membership £109. The conference this year is the 22nd of March and is in 
Edinburgh. !
Pupils—The PTA would like to recognise all our pupils who do well in their subjects. 
Included in this is Calum Friel, who took part and was very successful in the Big Bang. !
Survey—Jaclyn Lennon is doing a survey as part of her university course and would like to 
get views from staff, pupils and parents. !
AGM—This years AGM is on the 12th of May. The audit will take place after the Spring 
Concert and Ann Igo has kindly agreed to help us. !



Evelyn closed the meeting and thanked everyone for attending.


